
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

September 15, 2021 
 

 
AIRPORT COMMISSION 

 
RESCISSION OF NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
The Public Hearing notice regarding the adoption of Revised Airport Commission Rules 
of Order anticipated for the September 21, 2021 Airport Commission calendar is hereby 
rescinded. 
 
This item will be scheduled for a future meeting date. 
 
 
 
 
       (Original signed by: Kantrice Ogletree) 

Kantrice Ogletree 
Airport Commission Secretary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


